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STAY AT HOME IF UNWELL 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

As the climate is changing it is noted that many students are falling sick having fever and cold. You are 

hereby requested not to send your ward to school if they have fever, cold or cough in order to stop the 

spread of the infection. 

 

 

Regards 

Principal/- 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 


